Paul van de Heijninﬂ

From: LDF Approval <ldfapproval@scania.com>
Sent: dinsdag 6 maart 2012 12:20

To: Paul van de Heijning

Subject: Scania LDF-II approval renewal

Prolongation of approval for Scania LDF-2

Q8 T 860 in SAE 10W-40 viscosity class has been granted approval as Scania LDF-2 oil
until 2014-03-06.

Any change in the oil formulation must be reported to Scania by sending an email to:
LDFapproval@scania.com

Extension of approval is possible by sending an email to: LDFapproval@scania.com, two
months prior to the approval expiry date.

Michelle Jose

Lubrication System
Engine Development
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